
Oregon achieves . . . together! 

Colt Gill  
Director, The Oregon Department of Education 

 
  

 
255 Capitol St NE, Salem, OR 97310  |  Voice: 503-947-5600  | Fax: 503-378-5156  |  www.oregon.gov/ode 

 

Pupil Transportation Newsletter – January 2019 

 

ODE/DMV Informational Session 

Please make time to attend or remotely view the collaborative webinar between ODE and DMV that will 
explain coming changes affecting Third Party Examiners at your location.  You only need to attend one of 
the two sessions.  
 
January 22nd @ 1PM 
https://register.gotowebinar.com/register/8798452969743328515  
 
February 14th @ 9AM 
https://register.gotowebinar.com/register/5434308028562761219  
 

 
2019 Trainer Workshops 
The schedule is now available for this year’s trainer workshops. Please visit our website for an instructional 
guide.  
 
Behind-the-Wheel (March 25-29) 
 
Third-Party Examiner (July 9-11) 
 
Core Week 1 & 2 (July 22-26 and July 29-Aug 2) 
 
 

 

 

https://register.gotowebinar.com/register/8798452969743328515
https://register.gotowebinar.com/register/5434308028562761219
https://www.oregon.gov/ode/schools-and-districts/ptf/Pages/Training-Material.aspx
https://ilearn.oregon.gov/DL.aspx?id=85F3AD1831704DE1A99219978D236804
https://ilearn.oregon.gov/DL.aspx?id=9C20759169364D3489A0168CDD0B14E7
https://ilearn.oregon.gov/DL.aspx?id=D6EA532F090A4434A43F5898D845A364

